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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Harvest Festival Monday 2nd October 2023  

  

To celebrate the Harvest Festival, the children in Years 4, 5 and 6 will be attending a service at 
Wellington Baptist Church on Monday 2nd October, starting at 1.45pm.   
 
As part of this tradition, we are asking for the children to bring a donation of food. This year, the 
donations will be passed on through the church to two worthy causes. Firstly, to their own 
weekly “Wellington Warm Place” – (http://www.wellywarmplace.co.uk). This service provides 
around 40 meals to those in the local community and secondly, to the Taunton and Wellington 
Trussel foodbank, who work out of the local United Reformed Church here in town.  
 
Children can bring tins or packets. We would ask for no glass jars please, as the children will 
need to carry their item down to the church.   
 

We will be walking from the school at 1.30pm.  The festival will last no longer than 45 minutes. 
The children will then be walked back to school and be ready for our usual end of day collection 
time. 
  

Kind Regards, 
  

 
Miss Fitzgerald (Year 6 Teacher)     
 
     

http://www.wellywarmplace.co.uk/

